
Jenni’s class Newsletter—Autumn 2023 

Our First Week! 

We have had a wonderful start to this term and have been getting 

to know the staff and making friends.  

  

 

 
                      

We have enjoyed getting back into school, participating 

in routines and experiencing our favourite rooms to-

gether as a class. We love our Library time. 

PE will be on Wednesdays—this 

half term we are focusing on    

skipping and skills needed to   

complete skipping challenges. 

PE 

Our story this half term is:    On the way home. 

 Home/school communication books  
 

All children have been given new home/
school books to take home so you can 
communicate any needs your child may 
have during the school day.  Thank you 
for including the home /school book in 

your child’s book bag every day.  

Our Curriculum this term: 

This term we will be learning lots of different and interesting 

topics. 

In History we will be learning all about The Great Fire of  

London. 

In Art we will be looking local Artist—Lucy Pittaway.  

In science  we will be looking into Fossils, how they are made 

and what a fossil is. They will even be making their own fossils 

using clay and shells.  

Meet Taylor and Anton, our fantastic TA’s. 


